
 

 
 

Notice of Extension 
 

RFQ24-6246 Event Management for the 15th Triennial Conference for Pacific Women and 
8th Women’s Ministerial Meeting 

 
The Pacific Community (SPC) hereby gives notice that the submission deadline date for RFQ24-6246 
has been extended to 11th March 2024, 11.45pm FJT.   
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  
 
Date of extension notice: 1st March, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


